

Department of Mathematics 400 Carver Hall Telephone 515-294-1752

March 16, 1976

Dr. B. E. Gillam Department of Mathematics Drake University Des Moines, Iowa 50311

Dear Basil:

Thanks very much for your participation in the Mathematical Association of America - Iowa Academy of Science program on Saturday April 10. Enclosed is a copy of the program which shows that we have several talks to be presented, all of which promise to be very interesting. The sessions will be held in the Alumnae Lecture Hall which is Room 106 of Catherine Byrne Hall, on the Clark College Campus in Dubuque.

We are looking forward to seeing you at that time.

Respectfully,

James L. Cornette Program Chairman

Iowa Section, MAA

JLC:hi Enclosure